Digital Health Passport (DHP) for Epilepsy

Project Information for Research Participants [ Stage 1

Background

The Digital Health Passport, developed by Tiny Medical Apps, is a free self-management app for
children and young people with asthma and allergies. New app modules are currently under
development to support children and young people with other conditions such as epilepsy.

Purpose of this project

We want to speak to young people with epilepsy and their carers to understand how an app for
epilepsy could help children and young people manage their condition and what features and
content would be valuable.

What is involved
You will be invited to join an online workshop with 5-7 other participants and the research
moderators to share your experience with managing epilepsy and discuss ideas for an epilepsy app.
e The workshop will take place in May (see dates below)
e The workshop will last 90 minutes
e You will need a quiet place, a computer or a laptop, internet connection, and working
speakers, microphone and camera
e The workshop will be carried out using Microsoft Teams or similar technology
e The link to join the meeting will be shared with you beforehand
You will be asked to sign a Consent Form that will explain how we use the information
collected during the workshop
e The information and comments you share with us will be kept confidential and only used in
anonymised form to inform, develop and promote the app
e As a token of gratitude you will receive a £35 voucher

How to join
To join fill in the registration form with one of our research partners:

CYP MedTech Workshops
e Tuesday 30th April 2024 17:30-19:00 (13 - 17 year olds)

e Wednesday 1st May 2024 17:30-19:00 (parents/carers)
e Tuesday 14th May 2024 17:30-19:00 (18 - 25 year olds)
e Thursday 16th May 2024 17:30-19:00 (parents/carers)

JOIN HERE

CAHN Workshops
To ensure we include Children and Young people with Epilepsy and their families from diverse groups

we are excited to also be working with the Caribbean and African Health Network who will be
scheduling further workshops for participants from Caribbean and African backgrounds in May.
More information will follow in the next couple of weeks. In the meantime, to register your interest in
these workshops please email Caribbean and African Health Network directly at
research@cahn.org.uk

Thank you for your interest in our project, your input will help us make epilepsy management easier
for children and young people.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUJRfp7zcRYs0u2lvaTHAqVqbPAOGm8jx0z2rb-CW0pA6_bQ/viewform
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